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Windy City Corvettes
at the 2013
Chicago Auto Show

As a member of NCCC and Windy City
Corvettes. I wanted to share with you some very
exciting news. For many years. Windy City
Corvettes has been a part of the Chicago Auto
Show through our Charity. Illinois Spina Bifida
Association, in which we have been a Grand
Benefactor. and have donated $50.000. In 2013.
the Chicago Auto Show invited Windy City
Corvettes to participate in the Show by having
six of our cars with our own display. We were
honored. as many of our members took turns
standing by our cars at the display. talking with
many Corvette enthusiasts. We were able to
hear stories about “the Corvette that got away.”
“Uncle Joe’s Corvette.” “my best friend’s dad’s
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The video 1s also available at our Website and
Facebook Page.

Thank vou.

Jodi Rusthoven

Windy City Corvettes
Advertising/Publicity/Facebook
www.windycitycorvettes.com

www.Facebook.com/windvycitycorvettes




Corvette.” and many more. We saw many pictures
and videos. We also were able to talk about our
club and what we enjoy. Most importantly, we
were able to talk about our charity. My husband
and I were proud to have our 2007 Atomic
Orange Z06 there. It was beyond words. The
club members who had cars there were Brian
Rusthoven. Adam Wojcik. Christine Florek. Don
Davies and Corvette Mike's. I would like to share
some pictures with you.

Also. one hour prior to the Chicago Auto Show
opening to the public. Windy City Corvette was
also invited to a semi-private Introduction with
GM Engineers. Brian Rusthoven. with Windy
City Corvettes, would like to share the event that
he recorded.

hitp://fwww.youtube.com/watch?v=UsSTAUUJEsU
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